
From: Lichtfus, Karen
To: User, OHCA
Cc: Durdy, Barbara
Subject: Material Change Notification -- HHC PhysiciansCare, Inc. & Surgical Associates of Meriden, PC
Date: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 4:02:05 PM
Attachments: Notice of Material Change to OHCA_Surgical Associates of Meriden PC (00019763xD59E4).pdf

Attached please find the Notice of Material Change for the acquisition of Surgical Associates of
Meriden, P.C. by HHC PhysiciansCare, Inc. on February 1, 2017.
 
Thank you.
 
 
Karen Lichtfus
Assistant General Counsel

 
Representing Hartford HealthCare and its Affiliates
 
Hartford HealthCare
Legal Department
One State Street
Hartford, CT 06103
 
80 Seymour Street
Hartford, CT 06102

860-972-9269

www.hartfordhealthcare.org

 

This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain
confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you
are not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended
recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message, including any
attachments.
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